
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

VACATING LOCUST STREET 

AND THE WESTERN PORTION OF WOLFE ROAD 

FOR THE TOWN OF HOLLAND 

Notice is hereby given that on Wednesday, November 11, 2020, a PUBLIC HEARING on the 

PROPOSED VACATING OF LOCUST STREET AND THE WESTERN PORTION OF 

WOLFE ROAD of the Town of Holland in La Crosse County will be held.  The hearing will 

take place at the Town Hall at 6:30 p.m.  The proposed vacation notice is as follows:   

Locust Street: 

All that part of Locust Street as shown on the plat of Lancer Estates (document 

number 904793), located in the SW¼-NW¼, Section 2, T17N, R7W, Town of 

Holland, La Crosse County, Wisconsin described as follows: That part of Locust 

Street lying South of Lots 18 and 19 of said Lancer Estates; lying West of the 

West line of the portion of Locust Street that was already vacated in a resolution 

recorded in Vol. 1469, Page 356 (document number 1278516); lying North of 

Lots 1 and 6, Block 3 of the plat of August Prairie (document number 1455654); 

lying East of the East line of Birch Street extended Northerly from the plat of 

August Prairie to connect with the Southwest corner of Lot 19 of said Lancer 

Estates.  

 

Western Portion of Wolfe Road: 

 

Vacating a portion of Wolfe Road being part of the W 1/2 of the SE 1/4 and part 

of the E 1/2 of the SW 1/4 of Section 19, Town 18 North, Range 7 West, Town of 

Holland, La Crosse County, Wisconsin lying north and west of a line described as 

follows:  Commencing at the South 1/4 corner of said Section 19, T.18N., R.7W.; 

thence N 63°36'44"E a distance of 1387.87 feet to the north right of way of Wolfe 

road and the point of beginning of the line being described; thence S 28°50'55"W 

a distance of 66.00 feet to the southerly right of way of Wolfe road and the end of 

the line being described. 
 

Marilyn J. Pedretti 

Town Clerk 

Posted 10/8/20 


